
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  
Next meeting will be July 18, 2019 

The diocese of Baker 2019 

summer camps bring Catholic 

youth together to enjoy four 

days of fun under the sun 

enjoying God’s creation, 

growing in prayer, and 

deepening their relationship 

with Christ through the 

Eucharist. For further 

information please contact the parish office. 

 July 10-13 Upper Elementary (Grades 4-6) 

 July 17-20 Middle School (grades 6-8) 

 

We are looking for Religious Education 

Teachers for the 2019-2020 school year. 

Classes are scheduled to begin September 

22 and will run through May. Classes will 

be held immediately following the Sunday 

9:30am Mass. If you are interested in 

helping please contact Ann at the parish 

office (541-523-4521) 

July Duties 

Albs: Mary Ellen Daugherty 

Fonts:  Jody Colton 

Have a fun and safe summer and 

we’ll see you all in the fall. 

Mount Angel Abby 

The Shalom Retreat is coming to Mount Angel Abby in August, 9-11, 

2019. This retreat offers a very intense focus on the healing of the 

inner person.  Featuring a powerful confession experience, time for 

reflection, adoration, spiritual counseling and anointing prayer. It will 

shine the Light of Christ into your heart and lead you to forgiveness, 

freedom, and healing! Please contact the office for more 

information. 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center 

would like to thank you for 

participating in our Baby Bottle 

Drive. This is our primary 

fundraiser, and makes what we 

do in the community possible. 

Than you for your 

thoughtfulness and generosity. And thank you to all of 

you who keep the Rachel Pregnancy Center and all of its 

clients in your prayers.  If you are still filling your baby 

bottle, please return it when you can. 

Thank you so very much. 

Welcome to Damian Macias, 

Kindrianna Hinrichsen, and Amelia 

McCarty , who were baptized on 

Saturday, June 29, 2019. 

The office and foodbank will be 

closed on July 4th and 5th.  Have 

a safe 4th of July weekend! 

 


